
The recent International 

Society of Sugar Cane 

Technologists held their 

XXVIIIth congress in São Paulo 

during 24-27 June 2013. The paper 

presented by SASRI’s Dr Abraham 

Singels (Principal Scientist: 

Agronomy) was awarded the prize of 

Best Paper at Congress. This was an 

outstanding accomplishment given 

that there were 180 papers on the 

scientific programme.

Abraham’s paper was entitled 

“Predicting climate change impacts 

on sugarcane production at sites in 

Australia, Brazil and South Africa 

using the Canegro model” and 

was co-authored by Matthew Jones 

(SASRI), Fábio Marin (EMBRAPA, 

Brazil), Alex Ruane (NASA Goddard 

Institute for Space Studies, USA) and 

Peter Thorburn (CSIRO, Australia).

Another four papers and two post-

ers were presented at the confer-

ence by SASRI staff.  
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Left to right: Matthew Jones and Dr Abraham 
Singels, both from SASRI, hold the plaque awarded 
for the Best Paper at the ISSCT congress 2013.


